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7 February 2022

—— Di Mull
Sent by email to: [ HML, Education
Our ref: 462700

Dear [N

The education of pupils at Kingsthorpe College

Thank you for your email of 4 February 2022. I have been asked to respond in my
capacity as Her Majesty’s Inspector.

I am delighted to read that you are so pleased with the education that your
daughter’s school provides. You comment particularly on the dedication of the staff
and the community ethos where pupils feel safe. You feel that the staff have been
extremely supportive of your eldest child. I am also very pleased to learn that your
youngest child, in Year 7, loves school so much.

Thank you for taking the time to write to us. Ofsted welcomes such positive feedback
in recognition of the essential work schools are doing. Your email states how
important you feel it is to relay your positive message about the school — I could not
agree more. I urge you to share your thanks and appreciation with the school’s
headteacher.

Yours sincerely

Di Mullan
Her Majesty’s Inspector





